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DCR Traffic Advisory: Leverett Circle  

   
WHAT:         On Thursday, August 21, and Friday, August 22, 2025, the Department of 

Conservation and Recreation (DCR) will close the right lane of Leverett 
Circle (westbound) onto Charles River Dam Road in the City of Boston 
from 9 a.m. to 3 p.m. to accommodate maintenance of the Leverett Circle 
Pump Station. Traffic patterns will be clearly marked, and a police detail 
will be on site.   

   
WHERE:      Leverett Circle (westbound) onto Charles River Dam Road in the City of 

Boston  
   
WHEN:         Thursday, August 21, and Friday, August 22, 2025   
9 a.m. – 3 p.m.  
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